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FEDERATION

Ref.-2015.0144

Benidorm 18/03/2015

FROM: Board of Directors. Secretary General
TO: To all members
SUBJECT: Expulsion Master Yu

Dear Members

We inform that Master Yu is not anymore ITF members and all his
degrees has been suspended.

Yours in Taekwon-do

Master Ferrando
ITF Secretary General

HEADQUARTERS - Calle Mercado, 3 - Benidorm, 03501 - ESPANA
Tel. 0034 96585 9885 presidentitf@tkd.org Hqooffice@tkd-itf.org www.tkd-itf-org




